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Traffic Advisory: Hart Bridge lane closure tonight and Friday to 

remove construction material 

Jacksonville –In preparation for Hurricane Irma, the outside westbound lane of the Hart Bridge 

will remain closed, temporarily, from 7 p.m. Thursday September 7, until the early hours of 

Friday morning. All lanes of traffic are expected to be opened by 6 a.m. Friday morning.  

 

The outside westbound lane closure will be reinstated beginning 9 a.m. Friday September 8, until 

crews complete the removal of construction material. The Friday lane closure is anticipated to 

extend until mid-Friday afternoon.  

 

The removal of the material is precautionary to maintain the safety of both motorists and the 

bridge in the event of high winds. Similar precautions have been taken at various construction 

projects across the region. 
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